
 

 
 
 

 MEMORANDUM 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
To:  Those listed below  
 
From: Kevin Jones, Adjutant General 
 
Date:  August 21, 2018 
 
RE:  Changes to subscription dues to DMV model 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
In an effort to provide you with information to use at your Schools of Instruction or 
to help in answering any questions you might receive, we are providing this 
talking paper to better explain the new 12-month dues structure that started July 
1, 2018. 
 
The changes to subscription dues to a “DMV” model now allows anyone who 
becomes a member or renews membership after July 1, 2018, to postpone 
expiration until the last day of their 12th month.  For example, if a new member 
joins on July 5, or an existing member renews on July 5, 2018, their dues now 
expire on July 31, 2019.   
 
The annual membership card (effective July 1, 2018) reflects the month and year 
dues expire.  
 
Current members that are in good standing as of July 1, 2018, have been 
extended in OMS through the last day of the month when their dues are 
scheduled to expire.  Regardless of the month they renewed, as long as they 
were in good standing as July 1, 2018, they now have until the end of the 
expiration month to renew their dues. 
 



Members that are in good standing but have not renewed for the 2018/19 
membership year will see the changes on their digital ID card reflecting the 
updated month and year when their dues expire.  They will have the option to 
request an updated annual membership card with the change reflecting the 
expiration month and year. 
 
The purpose of the changes to subscription dues to a “DMV” model was to 
streamline the process for both the Post and Department Quartermasters to track 
expiring annual members.  No longer will Posts and Departments have to chase 
annual members’ dues on a daily basis; instead they can see a block of 
members during a specific month (one, two & three months out), allowing them to 
formulate a plan to collect dues at one time.  This also makes it easier for the 
Department/District/Post Sergeant at Arms to quickly see if a member is in good 
standing prior to a meeting. 
 
To: All Department Headquarters 
 National Council of Administration 
 Past Commanders-in-Chief 
 


